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Good afternoon BFC, 

 

I hope everyone is taking care. We are at a very interesting but uncertain time with the spread of the 

[Corona] virus. However, let us continue to pray for a fast solution and let us also make sure to love each 

other, support each other, and check in with one another. 

 

With that being said, in order to strictly follow the New York State guidelines for the current situation, 

Belvedere Estate is closed to all church activities and visits until further notice. 

 

Let us stay hopeful, mindful, and most importantly safe. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 


